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 Tree removal work on chemin de la Mine 

Chelsea, March 18, 2019 – The Municipality of Chelsea wishes to inform its residents 

that tree removal work along chemin de la Mine will begin on March 20 and will take 

place over a period of approximately four weeks. This work will be carried out in 

collaboration with the NCC and is required for the construction of the future bicycle 

network. 

The schedule may vary depending on weather conditions and operational constraints, 

but will be from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. to avoid any risk of congestion during traffic hours. 

Traffic will alternate using traffic signalmen.  

The Municipality invites you to consult its Road Work section on the main page of 

the municipal website at Chelsea.ca to be advise of any changed in the expected 

timeline.  

– 30 –

Source :  

Maude Prud’homme-Séguin 

Communications Officer 

m.seguin@chelsea.ca

T. 819 827-6215

mailto:m.seguin@chelsea.ca
mailto:m.seguin@chelsea.ca

